
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE JEFFERSON 
PARISH ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION (JEDCO) will receive proposals 
electronically through Central Bidding or at JEDCO’s Administration Building, located at 
700 Churchill Parkway in Avondale, LA 70094 on February 13, 2025, on or before the hour of 
2:00 p.m., for the development of market studies in select corridors of Jefferson Parish. All 
proposers must submit sealed proposals with their qualifications, relevant experience, and 
proposed cost to develop market studies and associated work detailed in the RFP. A copy 
of the Request for Proposals may be picked up at the JEDCO’s Administration Building, 700 
Churchill Parkway, Avondale, LA 70094, or by contacting JEDCO at (504) 875-3908 or email 
at brownfields@jedco.org. The Request for Proposals will be available on JEDCO’s website 
at http://www.jedco.org/public-notifications/ from January 15 to February 13, 2025. JEDCO 
reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to modify the terms of the RFP within 
three (3) days of the deadline for submission, negotiate with one or more of the firms, to 
call for additional proposals, or to refrain from accepting any proposal. The contract that 
JEDCO expects to award shall in no event become effective until an award of contract is 
approved by resolution of JEDCO’s Board of Commissioners or its Executive Committee. 
JEDCO’s policy in awarding a proposal will be based primarily on the most qualified firm 
and the proposed cost to provide the required services. JEDCO will carefully investigate 
each firm’s background and experience in the production of like services. 

No RFP submittals will be accepted after the deadline. 

Affidavits are not required to be submitted with the Request for Proposals, but shall be 
submitted prior to contract approval, including any subs. 

Insurance is not required to be submitted with the Request for Proposals, but shall be 
submitted prior to contract approval, including any subs. 
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